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We were essential workers during pandemic. When people were working from home 

or not, we were still caring for our clients 24/7 rain, snow, ice, any weather. We still 

contine to practice safe COVID measures by wearing masks in all our homes-we are 

still considered medical. Our staff deserve to get paid for all the work they do. Without 

DSP who knows what the world would be like. 

 

  

 

 


